>>> "Grant Winberg" <grantw@roslyn.com.au> 4/2/2014 2:27 pm >>>

Dear Ms Jones

As a ratepayer in the Upper Lachlan Shire and having seen the devastating effect wind turbines are
having on our local environment and community, I must request that before Goldwind are allowed to
proceed with a modification application to amend their original application and taking into account
that the developers have already moved 69 of the 73 turbines without notification, that the
Department of Planning commission a truly independent survey of the distances of turbines from non-
host residences and also the distances between turbines.

I also request that this independent study provide a comparison of these distances to those provided
in the original EIS.

[ believe independently sourced information is essential, given that Goldwind has offered no accurate
information to date.

I also believe that Goldwind is acting in an underhand way by deliberately moving these turbines with
no previous notification to either the Department or to those non-host residents most affected by any

new developments.

It is incomprendible that Goldwind could breach the Land & Environment Court judgement without
being penalised. No doubt the Department's compliance regime will ensure this never occurs again.

Your swift action in this instance would be much appreciated.
Kind regards

Grant Winberg
"Highland Park"

3077 Middle Arm Road
ROSLYN 2580
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